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COFFEE SERVERS 
Sunday, July 1: HTLC Youth 

Sunday, July 8: Paulette Archambeau and Roberta Noetzel 

Sunday, July 15: Annie & Mike Soumis and Mike & Vicky 

Mattila 

Sunday, July 22: Mary Jurgensen and Barb Manderfield 

Sunday, July 29: 5
th

 Sunday Potluck/Picnic/VBS Kickoff 

WORSHIP ASSISTANTS 

SUNDAY, JULY 1: 
 USHERS: Jack and Sandi Engel  

 LECTORS: Sandi Engel 

 HC ASSISTANT: Victoria Baker 

 ACOLYTES: Jonathon and Lily Baker 

SUNDAY, JULY 8: 
 USHERS: Dennis and Judy Karvakko 

 LECTORS: Judy Karvakko  

HC ASSISTANT: Kylee Hackman 

ACOLYTES: 

SUNDAY, JULY 15: 
 USHERS: Walter and Cindy Mytty 

 LECTORS: Mary Jurgensen 

 HC ASSISTANT: Mary Jurgensen 

 ACOLYTES: 

SUNDAY JULY 22: 
 USHERS: Cookie Bakkila and Sue Vollmer                                               

 LECTORS: Jim Vollmer 

HC ASSISTANT: Carrie Lystila 

 ACOLYTES: Marli and Sydni Hietala 

SUNDAY JULY 29: 
 USHERS: David Kalliainen and Betty Kalliainen 

 LECTORS: Ruth Groth 

 HC ASSISTANT: Mary Pekkala 

 ACOLYTES:  
 

ALTAR CARE: Vicky Mattila 
  

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 

42905 Willson Memorial Drive 

Chassell, MI  49916 

Phone: 906-523-4315 

Fax: 906-523-4382 

Email: htlc@up.net 

Website: www.htlc-ch.org 

 

Pastor Melinda Quivik 

Home: 906-523-5294 

E-Mail: mquivik@usfamily.net 

 

Church Secretary: Heather Cote 

htlc@up.net  

Financial Secretary:  Betty Kalliainen 

treas.htlc@up.net  

Please Call 

Are you sick? Are you hospitalized? Are you housebound? 

Are you in need of Pastoral Guidance? We appreciate your 

call to let us know that you or a loved one may be in one of 

the above situations. Don’t hesitate and don’t assume that 

someone else has already told us. Someone could 

unintentionally be neglected. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY, JULY 29, 2012 we will be having our 

Annual Picnic and Vacation Bible School 

“Kickoff” in HTLC fellowship hall.  

Hotdogs, juice and coffee will be provided, please 

bring a dish to share. 

This Sunday is also our Fifth Sunday Potluck. 

 

 

There will be a sign up sheet in the fellowship 

hall. 

 

 

 

HTLC will be offering Dave Ramsey’s Financial 

Peace University this fall.  More information will 

be available soon.  Please contact the Church Office 

if you are interested htlc@up.net or 523-4315. 

 

Annual Picnic and VBS Kickoff 

mailto:htlc@up.net
http://www.htlc-ch.org/
mailto:htlc@up.net
mailto:treas.htlc@up.net
mailto:htlc@up.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

 
Avery Menara   07/01 

Reino Hakala    07/02 

Frank Kyro    07/02 

Patti Kananen    07/04 

Amber Lanala-Tervo   07/04 

Annette Lawrence   07/04 

Briah Maki    07/05 

Jason Schaaf    07/06 

Heather Suokas    07/06 

Ronda Menara    07/07 

Lillian Hall    07/08 

J.Lyn Jorgenson    07/08 

Kylee Sohlden    07/08 

Alyce Jestila    07/09 

Dakota Messer    07/09 

Gerald Tervo    07/09 

Michael Soumis    07/10 

Signe Bakkila    07/11 

Paul Stone    07/12 

Tanner Elenich    07/14 

Kenneth Simila    07/15 

Joan Bjorne    07/16 

Braydon Cadeau    07/16 

Cole Lystila    07/16 

Brent Peterson    07/20 

Wendy Walitalo    07/20 

Susan Wiles    07/20 

Ann Marie Lanala   07/21 

Scott Lindgren    07/22 

Katrina Tormala    07/22 

Carol Karpp    07/23 

Fred Lassila    07/27 

Michael Mattila     07/27 

Audra O'Clair    07/27 

Debra Bohto    07/29 

Joseph Tormala    07/30 

 

The Quilters from HTLC will be providing refreshments at 

the Quilt Show again this year that takes place at HTLC 

during the Strawberry Festival July 6 and 7, 2012 

 

Friday: 10:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Saturday: Noon – 4:00 p.m. 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

Lay School Classes Resume in September!!! 
  
Dear Friends, 

 

The Copper Country Lay School for Mission will resume classes 

this fall with Semester I.  Classes will be held on Thursday evenings 

in the basement of St. Matthew’s Chapel at Finlandia University in 

Hancock.  Classes will begin on September 6
th

 and run for 14 weeks 

ending with the classes on December 13
th

.  No classes will be held 

on Thanksgiving, Nov 22
nd

.  

 

Classes offered are:   Gospels  Worship and Liturgics 

   World Religions  Evangelism 

 

Students should register for the classes by contacting Pam Long or 

Greg Mileski by phone or email.  Students may register for any or 

all of the classes and should provide me with their name, address, 

telephone and email.  Please register as soon as you are able.   

 

If you haven't attended Lay School before, consider it.  Take one 

class. Take all four.  Those who have jumped in before will tell you, 

it is a wonderful experience!  And it's free! 

 

It is important that you register as soon as you can because if too 

few students have registered by August 10
th

 we may have to cancel 

the classes…..so register now! 

 

A full schedule with days, times, and textbooks needed will be 

available by August 1
st
 and will be sent to the churches as well as to 

anyone who has registered. 

 

If you have questions or want more information, please do not 

hesitate to contact either of us. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Pamela Long, LLM   Pr. Greg Mileski 

Lay School Site Coordinator  Assistant Site 

Coordinator 

pamelalong@charter.net  johngreg2@yahoo.com 

(906) 482-4065    906/524-6055  

 

 

mailto:pamelalong@charter.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Vacation Bible School 

 

Mark your calendars!!  Vacation Bible School 2012 

will be held the week of Monday, July 30 through 

Thursday, August 2 from 5:30pm to 8:00 pm.  Our 

Vacation Bible School will be conducted by staff 

from Fortune Lake Lutheran Camp. 

 

We will be having a VBS Kickoff/Congregational 

Picnic in HTLC fellowship hall on Sunday, July 29. 

Please plan to attend Worship service that day and 

stay for lunch, bring a dish to share. 

Registration forms are available in the office.  

523-4315 

htlc@up.net 

 

 
 

 

 
Current Budget Report 

January 1, 2012 – May 31, 2012 
 
    Actual    Budget   Difference 
 
Designated Giving            $ 12,857.26            $   14,264.53  $   (1,407.27) 
General Fund Giving                  $ 51,407.25            $  50,522.90  $        884.35 
Total Giving             $ 64,264.51               $   64,787.43                 $  (    522.92)   
Expenses             $ 38,226.91            $   64,787.43  $ (26,560.52) 
Difference                          $ 26,037.60         -0-   $   26,037.60 
 

 

ENDOWMENT FUND TAKING 

APPLICATIONS FOR SCHOLARSHIP 

 

The Holy Trinity Endowment Fund is taking applications for its 2012-2013 college scholarship.  This is the seventh year that the 

award will be given to a member of Holy Trinity Lutheran Church who is enrolled in an ELCA college.  

 

The scholarship is awarded once a year and requires an annual application.  Applications are available in the church office and due 

back to the office by July 1, 2012.  For more information concerning the scholarship please contact Larry Falstad – 353-7787 or 

ldf@up.net. 

 

The scholarship is just one example of the benefits of the Holy Trinity Endowment Fund.  As an investment in our church’s future, 

this permanent fund provides for gifts to outreach ministries on a continual basis.  This will help preserve HTLC’s mission and share 

and celebrate the gifts of God’s grace. 

 

If you would like to know more about the Endowment Fund, contact Larry Falstad at 353-7787 or ldf@up.net. 

 

 

 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church will now have posted 

office hours: 

Monday         10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Tuesday         10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Wednesday   10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Thursday       10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

 

If you need assistance during non-office hours, please 

feel free to leave your messages on the answering 

machine - or you can send your messages to the Church 

Office anytime via e-mail.  We check both the answering 

machine and our e-mail each morning of every working 

day.  Our e-mail address is htlc@up.net .  Thank you   

 

DEADLINE FOR THE AUGUST  

NEWSLETTER 

IS MONDAY JULY 23
rd

  2012 
Please send your article to 

 htlc@up.net  

 

Or you may call the church office at 523-4315. 

Thank you! 
 

mailto:ldf@up.net
mailto:ldf@up.net
mailto:htlc@up.net
mailto:htlc@up.net
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The mission of Holy Trinity Lutheran Church, together with the Evangelical Lutheran Church of America, is to cultivate life in 

relationship with Jesus Christ among God’s people.  Led by the Holy Spirit, we seek to spread the Good News of God’s 

Forgiveness and Love through Worship, the Grace of the Sacraments, and the Love of fellowship, in Jesus Christ. 
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THE POWER OF 

PRAYER 

 
 
 

Arneson, Mary 
Baker, Marge 

Bakkila, Cookie 
Behm, Addie 

Behm, Zachary 
Bergh, Fred 
Britz, Roy 

Camel, Paula 
Ecke, Barbara 

Edwards, Isabella 
Fillmore, Jim 

Gemignani, Rose 
Hainault, Ethan 

Kalliainen, David 
Kananen, Patti 
Kautto, Gladys 

Lanala, Katie Ann 
Luusua, Bertha 

Manninen, Wesley 
McKenna, Tim 

Miller, Chris 
Monroe, Patti 

Monroe, Virginia 
Poggione, Loretta 

Roberts, Amy 
Sohlden, Jolene 

Siller, Janelle 
Slade, Chris 
Sten, Dennis 

Tormala, Mary 
VanKleeck, To 
Vollmar, Jim, Jr 
Wanha, Annika 

Wiles, Sue 

 
 

REACH OUT AND TOUCH SOMEONE 

 

Lillian Armbrust 

PortagePointe 
520 Campus Drive 

Hancock, MI  49930 

Birthday:  May 11 

 

Julia Hongisto 

Houghton Cty Medical Care 

1100 West Quincy Street 

Hancock, MI  49930 

Birthday:  November 7 

 

Patrice Juopperi 

PO Box 194 

South Range, MI  49963 

Birthday – March 21 

 

Elvie Kangas 

Bayside Village - #103-1 

832 Sicotee 

L’anse, MI  49946 

Birthday – December 23 

 

Gisela (Gigi) Kangas 

Shulstad Leisure Living 

PO Box 84 

Baraga, MI  49908 

Birthday:  July 30 

 

 

 

Ruth Lehto 

Claremonth  Living & 

Rehab 

150 N Weiland Rd #118 – 2 

Buffalo Grove, IL  60089 

Birthday – April 18 

 

Margaret Martin 

PortagePointe 

520Campus Drive 

Hancock, MI  49930 

Birthday – October 1 

 

Florence Naumes 

c/o Kathy Vertanen 

4487 Green Glen Drive 

Youngtown, OH  44511 

Birthday – March 12 

 

Alice Norberg 

Heritage Manor  #301 

401 E. Montezuma Ave 

Houghton, MI  49931 

Birthday:  March 6 

 

************************* 

If you know of someone that 

should be on or taken off the 

Prayer List please let the 

office know. Thank you  

************************* 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Edna Thompson  Rm 5A 

Cloverleaf Health Care 

275 N San Jacinto Street 

Hemet, CA  92543 

Birthday – January 9 

 

Betty Wolff 

PortagePointe 

520 Campus Drive 

Hancock, MI  49930 

Birthday – September 5 

 

 

If you would like someone 

added to the Prayer list 

prayer cards are available in 

the office. 

 

You can also fill out the blue 

card that is in the pews and 

return it to the office or place 

it in the offering plate.   

 

Sgt. McKinley Anderson  

245 Lee Road 2056 

Salem, AL  36874 

Birthday:  February 23 

 

 

Lt.  Gazvoda Rudy  

322 Chandler Street 

SW Washington DC 20032 

Birthday:  March 3 

Son of Ludd and Carol 

Gazvoda 

 

Sgt Jaakkola, Travis W 

1/2 WPNS CO DET B  

UNIT 73063 

FPO AE 09502-3063Birthday:  

December 21 

Son of Wayne and the late 

Florence Jaakkola 

 

 

 

SSG Melinda S. Knight 

PSC 3 Box 366 

APO AP 96266 

Birthday:  October 4 

 

Katie L. Maynard 

18 Natchez Lane 

Fredericks, VA  22406 

Birthday:  July 10 

Niece of Dennis Kotila and  

Gayle Lampinen 

 

SSG Nathan Tormala 

(new address) 

Birthday:  March 8 

Cousin of retired  

SSGT Joseph Tormala 

 

Pvt, Velmer, Matthew 

2/69 AR 

6590 Luzon Street  Box 2244 

Ft. Benning, GA  31905 

Birthday:  March 25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HN Winsor, Erik 

1
st
 LAR BN Echo Co 

1
st
 PLT   Unit 41244 

FPO    96427-1244 

Birthday:  July 12 

Son of Ron & Joyce 

Winsor 

 

 
Happy Birthday 

 

Katie Maynard 

July 10 

 

Erik Winsor 

July 12 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~ July 2012 ~ 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1  9:30 Worship 

Centennial Service 

2  
 

3  
 

4  

 

5  
 

6  
Quilt Show 10am -
6pm 

7  
Quilt Show 12-4 pm 

8 9:30 Worship 
 

9  
 

10  
 
 
Building & Property 
mtg. 7:30 pm 

11  
 

12  
 

13  
 

14  
 

15 9:30 Worship 
 

16  
 

17  
 
 
 
7:00 pm Council 
Meeting 

18  
 

19  
 

20  
 

21  
Blake/Dingeldein 
Wedding 

 

22 9:30 Worship 
 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29 9:30 Worship 

With Fortune Lake 
Counselors 
5th Sunday Potluck 
and VBS Kickoff 
 
 

30  
Vacation Bible School 
5:30 Dinner 
6-8:00pm VBS 

31  
Vacation Bible School 
5:30 Dinner 
6-8:00pm VBS 

Notes: 
A Committee is still needed to serve dinner for VBS on 
Thursday August 2, 2012. Please contact the office if your 
Committee is interested in helping out. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Jessica Blake daughter of Cindy Blake 

and Scott Blake and Joe Dingeldine 

from Cleveland, Ohio invite the 

congregation to attend their wedding at 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church on 

Saturday, July 21, 2012 at 2:00 in the 

afternoon. 

 

RECENT PASTORAL ACTS 
 

WEDDINGS: 

 

Cassie Outinen and Joshua Gibson were united in 

marriage at Holy Trinity on June 30, 2012 with 

Pastor Melinda Quivik officiating. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Year of Prayer                  prayfaithfully@nglsynod.org 

A Lifetime of Praying!          www.nglsynod.org/prayfaithfully 

 

Prayer Calendar - July 2012 
 

1 Pray for those across the synod who will travel this summer – keep them safe as they enjoy the beauty of God’s 

creation and may they know their church families keep them in prayer when they are away. 

2 Pray for the counselors and those attending L.Y.L.E. II & III and Victory Camp at Fortune Lake these days. 

3 Pray for Campground Ministries around the Synod. 

4 Pray for our nation as we celebrate independence this day. Ask for God’s guidance that our nation may be 

both faithful and humble. 

5 Pray for Seminarian Tera Kossow (Wartburg Seminary – First, Gladstone) as she celebrates her birthday this day. 

6 Pray for the members of Emanuel, Skandia and Interim Pastor Jim Duehring as they continue in the call process 

during a pastoral vacancy. 

7 Pray for those across the synod who are in need of God’s healing touch – keep them mindful of God’s presence in 

their lives as they are renewed in body, mind, and spirit.  

8 Pray for the members of All Saints, Baltimore MD (Rev Jeff Corson), Christ, Inner Harbor MD (Revs John 

Sabatelli, Kristin Dubsky, Duke Fries), and Epiphany, Baltimore MD (Rev Keith Hardy). 

9 Pray for Pastor Norm Peterson, his wife Mary, and the members of Immanuel, Rhinelander. 

10 Pray for those attending LIFT (Living in Faith Together) at Finlandia University this week. 

11 Pray for the counselors and those attending Villager, Vagabond, Venturer, L.Y.L.E. II & III, and Music Camp at 

Fortune Lake these days. 

12 Pray for pastors celebrating anniversaries of ordination: Pastor Melinda Quivik (Interim, Holy Trinity, Chassell) 

18 years.  

13 Pray for the ministry of Shepherd of the Sea in Copper Harbor and Pastor Timothy Johnston as they welcome 

summer residents and visitors. 

14 Pray for our retired pastors and their spouses – Pastor Donald & Edwina Wandersee and Pastor Dave & Jane 

Christenson. 

15 Pray for the members of Good Shepherd, Dundalk MD (Rev Vicki Hamel), Holy Communion, Fallston MD 

(pastor), Lazarus, North Carroll MD (pastor), and Mt Tabor, Keymar MD (Rev Jim Russell). 

16 Pray for those children attending and the adult and youth leaders who will experience Vacation Bible School across 

our synod this summer. 

17 Pray for pastors celebrating anniversaries of ordination: Pastor Barry Levine (Faith, Sault Ste Marie) 8 years.  

18 Pray for Pastor Mike Mannisto, his wife Michele & their son, and the members of St. James, Rudyard. 

19 Pray for Pastor Lloyd Luedeman, his wife Amy, and the members of Prince of Peace, Eagle River. 

20 Pray for pastors celebrating anniversaries of ordination: Pastor Gerald Anderson (Sharon, Bessemer) 12 years. 

21 Pray for the members of Redeemer, Damascus MD (Revs Ray Scheck & John Bromhal), St Andrew, Baltimore 

MD (Rev Kevin Guillory), and St Luke, Parkville MD (Rev Lisa Arrington). 

 

mailto:prayfaithfully@nglsynod.org
http://www.nglsynod.org/prayfaithfully


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 Pray for the counselors and those attending Villager, Vagabond, Venturer, L.Y.L.E. III, and Nature Camp at 

Fortune Lake these days. 

23 Pray for the spouses of our deceased pastors – Betsy Framstad and Lavina Goodrich. 

24 Pray for the members of Shepherd of the Lakes, Sayner WI and Interim Pastor Devon Barrix as they begin the 

call process during a pastoral vacancy. 

25 Pray for the members of Tandika Lutheran Church (Rev Kumbuka Pori), Dar es Salaam, Tanzania and their 

NGLS Companion Congregation, Faith, Sault St Marie (Rev Barry Levine). 

26 Pray for pastors celebrating anniversaries of ordination: Pastor Jim Duehring (Prince of Peace, Harvey) 25 years.  

27 Pray for the members of St Luke, Point of Rocks MD & St Mark, Adamstown MD & St Matthew, Frederick 

MD (Rev Marina Flores), St Paul, Upperco MD (Rev Melvina Stricklin), and St Stephen, Wilmington DE (Rev 

Matt Hummel). 

28 Pray for pastors celebrating anniversaries of ordination: Pastor Katherine Finegan (Assistant to the Bishop) 10 

years; Pastor Peggy Rose (Interim, Christ Parish, Ironwood) 27 years. 

29 Pray for the members of United, Crystal Falls and Pastor Michael Laakko as they celebrate the 45
th

 anniversary 

of the congregation. 

30 Pray for the counselors and those attending Family Camp, L.Y.L.E. III, and Mini Camp at Fortune Lake these 

days. 

31 Pray for the members of Faith, Ishpeming and Pastor Dave Johnson as they celebrate 1 year of ministry together 

this day. 

“We pray for congregations in the Delaware-Maryland Synod 
as part of our partner synod relationship.” 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


